
 

Important Information 

for NPCCD Users 

E-mail fields 

Big news! We are splitting 
email addresses into two 
fields, NHS Mail and 
Personal. Keep an eye out 
for the update in the coming 
weeks and ensure your 
desired emails are in the 
appropriate field. 
 

NPCCD Peer Support Team 

Channel 

We are thinking of ways to 
share our NPCCD knowledge 
and get any questions 
answered quicker. That is 
why we are setting up a 
peer group to give you the 
chance to connect with 
other NPCCD users to share 
information freely and get 
the answers you need. Keep 
an eye out for an invite 
coming your way soon. We 
can’t wait to see you there! 

 
If you have any 
questions/queries, contact  
the NPCCD team   
nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot 
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NPCCD Key Developments: 
 

Medical  
• Currently Business as Usual 

• Work on ongoing to address the NPCCD Medical Enhancements 
Backlog.   
 

Ophthalmic  
• Cleansing of NPCCD Ophthalmic has now finished.  

Quick reminder to ensure that you are using the correct address 
format when adding or amending (address lines 1 and 2, 
Town/City, no address line 4) 

• NPCCD Clinician Access has entered testing to gather initial early 
feedback. Watch this space for further updates! 
 

Dental 
• The NPCCD Dental Team have finished Phase 1 testing. 
• Phase 2 of Dental Development has commenced. We will keep 

you informed or any pertinent information. 
 
 
 
 
 

Please provide any feedback on this newsletter to 
nss.pcfsnpccd@nhs.scot 
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